Dear Senators,

I would like to express my opposition to the Stronger Futures legislation.
I feel legislation more along the lines of the Cooperation not
Intervention statement would be more appropriate as indicated by

community groups and civil society across Australia.

Thanking you
Yours sincerely

Heather Reed





